
WHEN 

WHAT 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
North Tustin  

Road Resurfacing Project 
(Southeast of Newport Ave.) 

Lane Closures Needed While Road     

Improvements are Completed 

OC Public Works (OCPW) will complete a “grind and overlay” road resurfacing project to provide a 

smoother drive and extend the service life of streets in the North Tustin area. Access to residences may 

be limited during working hours, depending on the location of the work.  

Construction activity will include grinding the 

existing roadway surface, paving a new roadway 

surface and reestablishing traffic striping and 

pavement markings. 

Temporary lane closures and parking restrictions 
needed. See the following important details: 

• Access to residences may be limited during 
project hours due to lane closures, depending 
on location of work. 

• Traffic control measures will be present for 
everyone’s safety. Drivers should expect delays.  

• In case of emergency, work will be halted and 
restore roadway access.  

• Additional notice 48-hours in advance will 
include door hangers and “No Parking” signs.   

CONTACT  

INFO 

SOUTH OF FOOTHILL BLVD.: 

Tommy Nguyen, Sr. Construction Inspector (714) 936-5753 

Bruce Poma, Supervising Construction Inspector (714) 448-1672 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

August 14 — November 2023 

Monday—Friday    

Residential Streets:   7 a.m.—4 p.m.  

Arterial/Collector Streets:    9 a.m.—3 p.m. 

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change.  

Para ver este documento en español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  ocpublicworks 

NORTH OF FOOTHILL BLVD.: 

Eric Gallardo, Construction Inspector (949) 243-5526 

Mike Alfaro, Supervising Construction Inspector (714) 448-0804 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ocgov.com%2Fnews&data=04%7C01%7CJennifer.Ayari%40ocpw.ocgov.com%7C191630f2475041c7316f08da16919e06%7Ce4449a56cd3d40baae3225a63deaab3b%7C0%7C0%7C637847111913519252%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJ

